
March 18, 2020 

Tsu Minicipal Board of Education 

Tel; 059-229-3291 

Dear Guardians, 

Regarding the Entrance Ceremony of Tsu Municipal Elementary schools and Junior 

High Schools, please keep in mind the following matters. 

⑴ In addition to children, only guardian/s can attend the ceremony.  Other family  

members’ attendance is not permitted. 

⑵ In order to avoid the spread of the infection with the New Corona Virus, the 

ceremony might be brief and short.   

⑶ The person who has cold-like symptom is not allowed to attend the ceremony. 

⑷ Please follow hygienic practices (i.e. wearing a mask etc.). 

⑸ Please put hand sanitizer provided in the venue on your hands and rub it in well.   

*Please see Tsu City Website shown in the following URL. 

https://www.info.city.tsu.mie.jp/www/genre/1582869553083/index.html 

There is a possibility that the above will be changed in accordance with the situation 

of the spread of the infections with the New Corona Virus. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 


